
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
November 4, 2014 
 
 
Rachel Johnson 
Environmental Engineer 
Georgia Pacific, LLC 
Crossett Paper Operations 
P.O. Box 333 
Crossett, AR 71635 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0001210, AFIN 02-00013, CAO LIS 09-146, Mercury Minimization 
            Plan Annual Report 
 
 
Dear Ms. Johnson: 
 
The Department has received the Mercury Minimization Plan Annual Report dated October 30, 
2014.  Thank you for submitting this report.  The Water Division Enforcement Branch has no 
comment at this time and you will be contacted should the Department have any concerns. 
 
Again, thank you for your attention to this matter.  Feel free to contact me at 501-682-0635 or 
you may e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


